
Public and Tribal Notice 
Wyoming Department of Health 

Durable Medical Equipment and Supplies 
 
 

May 2, 2023 
 

Public notice is hereby given that the Wyoming Department of Health intends to submit 
a State Plan Amendment (SPA) to the United States Department of Health and Human 
Services, Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services. The amendment updates the 
reimbursement methodology for durable medical equipment/supplies and allows for a 

non-rural and rural rate according to the member’s physical address. The effective date 
will be July 1, 2023. 

 
Copies of the Wyoming Medicaid State Plan will be available at the Department of 

Health, Division of Healthcare Financing. To obtain a copy of the State Plan 
Amendment or provide comment, please contact: 

 
Amy Guimond 

Medicaid Benefits Quality Control Manager 
Division of Healthcare Financing 
122 W. 25th St., 4th Floor West 

Cheyenne, WY 82002 
307-777-3427 

 
Public comment will be accepted from dates May 2, 2023 to June 1, 2023. 

 


